
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
2022 

TERM 3 

 

Sept 14 MHS Year 6 Sports Gala Day 

Sept 20 Kinder.2023 Orientation 
Yarn-up tour 3.30 pm to 5 pm 

Sept 20 Attendance BBQ  - Students 

Sept 21 Stg.2&3 Mixed  Cricket Gala 
Day Ron Hill Oval Toronto —
Parent Transport required.  

Sept 22 Thursday—Public Holiday 

Sept 23 Purple Mufti-Day  

Sept 23  Last Day of Term  3 

Oct 10  First Day of Term 4 

Oct 21 Red Mufti-Day 

Nov 10 Stage 1 Excursion—Tocal 
Years 1 & 2—History 

 

Information, Updates and Events 
School Stream App,  

Facebook,  
and the School Website. 

 
Contact the school via the school 

email address or by phoning 
49 731435 or 49731533 

 
Email:  

morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Kinder Enrolments 
for 2023 are now 

open. Our transition 
program starts 

soon.  
 

TERM 3 - Week 9 September 14, 2022 

National Day of Mourning Public Holiday Thursday September 22 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II passed away late last week after over 70 years 
as Queen and Australia’s head of state. As part of the commemoration of her 
life, a public holiday has been declared for the National Day of Mourning. This 
means that classes scheduled for Thursday 22 September will not take place. 
 
Change to COVID-19 isolation requirement from Friday September 9  
On Thursday August 31, National Cabinet agreed to reduce the isolation period 
for COVID-19 positive cases to 5 days, with the following caveats: 
ā this would apply only to people with no symptoms at day 5 of their isolation 
In mainstream school settings, all staff, students and visitors who have tested 
positive to COVID-19 must: ௗ 
ā complete 5 days of isolation from the date they tested positive 
ā be symptom-free before returning to school, if symptoms remain after Day 5 
they must continue following NSW Health guidelines to self-isolate and 
undertake a rapid antigen test and, 
ā complete a rapid antigen test (RAT) and return a negative result before 
attending school on Days 6 and 7 after testing positive to COVID-19. For more 
information https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 
 
Stage 3 Sydney Taronga Zoo Snooze postponed  
With the announcement of a Public Holiday set for September 22 by the Prime 
Minster Anthony Albanese, the Sydney Zoo Snooze Excursion has been 
postponed. I am waiting for a confirmation from Port Stephens Coaches of an 
alternative date and/or excursion. 
 
TTFM Parent Survey 
Insights into parent and staff communication, activities and practices at home, 
and parental opinions build an accurate and timely picture that can inform our 
planning. The survey is anonymous, voluntary, and easy-to-use. The TTFM 
Parent Survey for 2022 opens on Monday September 5 and can be accessed 
via the link below:  
http://tellthemfromme.com/mpsc 
 
BBQ attendance celebration 
On Tuesday September 20, Billu (our school mascot) is inviting all students to 
our free sausage sizzle BBQ to celebrate and acknowledge attendance in Term 
3. If your child has any dietary requirements, please contact the office. 
 
2023 Kindergarten Yarn Up - Meet, Greet and Tour 
Also, on Tuesday September 20 we will be hosting an informal gathering where 
kindergarten 2023 parents, students, P&C and school staff are welcome to come 
for a tour of the school, a sausage sizzle and spend some time getting to know 
each other. 
As this is the final newsletter for Term 3, I hope everyone has a safe and healthy 
holiday. We look forward to catching up on all the holiday stories next term from 
October 10 when students return. 
 
Mrs Warham 
Principal 
 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  app facebook 



 

 

 

WESTLAKES STAGE 2 & 3 MIXED 
CRICKET GALA DAY Wed Sept.21 

Years 3-6 have been invited to a 
Cricket Gala Day at Ron Hill Oval Toronto.  

A note has been sent home today and must 
be returned to school before Mon. Sept 19. 

Cost—$2.00 

Parent Transport is required—See note. 

Canteen available on the day. 

Only required to bring Joggers, drink bottle, 
lunch, sunscreen, school hat and wear school 
Sports Uniform. 

It is a fun day and designed for students to 
experience a modified cricket game and be-
come acquainted with other students from 
other schools through sport.   

 



 

 
We are excited to announce the Lake Macquarie City Council’s new program, Confident Kids, which is supported by funding 
from the Regional NSW Child and Young People Wellbeing and Resilience Grant. Part of this program will focus on school 
holiday programs for children between the ages of 5 and 9, aiming to provide children (and their families) with opportunities to 
develop connections with their community, build resilience, and expand self-confidence.  
  
Our first three school holiday programs have been planned and I would love for you to share them with your community! 
  
We have partnered with Swansea SES for our first few events. They will be creating an obstacle course designed to teach 
children about water safety while providing opportunity for personal growth. Families will also be able to spend time together, 
building connections with others from their community with a coffee and a chat. The dates for these two events are the 27th of 
September and the 6th of October, both at the Pelican Foreshore near the fenced play area. Details about times can be found 
on Eventbrite (SES Sessions Week 1 and Week 2). 

In addition to these programs, Clio from Yoga Magic will be running a child and family Yoga session on the 30th of Septem-

ber at Southlake Community Centre in Morisset (Yoga Magic – Eventbrite tickets). This event will use movement, yoga pos-

tures, mindfulness and breathing techniques to leave participants feeling “peace FULL.” ÿ 

Erin Pascall—Community Planner Children and Families 

T  +61 2 4069 0018  M +61 419 987 963 

E  epascall@lakemac.nsw.gov.au 

SHOW YOUR TALENTS—ENTER YOUR ITEMS IN THE SHOW—

SECTIONS SUCH AS:  Jams, Cakes & Junior Cookery,  Cake Decorating, 

Art, Photography, Horticulture, Vegetables, Pet Competitions., Home 

Brew, Wife Carrying Comp., Floral Art, Needlecraft including Junior Sec-

tion, a Morisset Master Baker Competition + much much more.  Check-

out the Facebook page or go on to the website. 



 

 

There’s still plenty of the year left to join our music lessons here at school, with the 
start of a new term approaching! Sign up online or contact Sarah who’s happy to 
help in any way she can. We offer lessons in Guitar, Keyboard, Drums & Vocal, with 
instrument rental options available for Guitar, Keyboard, & Drums. With Group Les-
sons at $20 per lesson, what a great way to introduce your children to learning an 
instrument! 
 
Sarah at PMI CC  0411 758 285  
admin@pmicentralcoast.com.au  //  pmicentralcoast.com.au 



 

 



 

 


